
 

 

 

 

October 20th, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

School Bookings is now available for you to book your Parent/Teacher Interview for your Kindergarten to grade 4 
student.  Interviews will be on Wednesday, November 8th and Thursday, November 9th, 2017 and are 15 minutes long. 

The website is https://www.schoolinterviews.ca  , use Event Code ddqbg and follow the 3 easy steps to complete your 
interview schedule online. 

Please call the school office at 780-467-7972 if you need assistance. 

                                                                                                                                                      Thank you 

 

 

 

 


